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Public forests should be for people to enjoy and experience nature, and for animals, birds and 
insects to thrive in. Continued logging will see the end of koalas. Our hard-wood trees should 
not be logged. If people want to make money from trees, they should establish sustainable 
plantations, not in our forests. 


